
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Parks Superintendent Josh Baker is requesting the purchase of an additional mower for his 

department.  Currently the Parks Department and the Streets Department share a mower.  

With the division of the departments and mowing duties during the summer months, 

efficiencies will be gained by having an additional mower. 

 

Proposal: 

Reynold’s Farm Equipment submitted the following quote for a 2024 John Deere ZTrak mower. 

 

 

Cost: 

$13,000.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA 

 


